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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
   

Registration opens March 1 for City of Barrie camps and spring/summer 
recreation programs  

 
(Barrie, ON) – The City will open registration for the spring and summer seasons on March 1, including 
camps. This summer, the City will offer camp programs for children ages 5-12, and many for youth, at 
recreation centres and parks throughout the city.  
 
“Our camps are always a popular option because they deliver a rewarding, memorable and fun 
experience for kids and youth in the summer,” says Steve-Lee Young, Manager of Recreation 
Programs. “Safety continues to be our top priority for all our programs, including our camps which 
focus on activities like arts and crafts, sports, and camp games.”  
 
Currently, recreation customers can browse spring and summer programs, including camps, and save 
them to their “Wish List" to conveniently find desired programs when registration opens. 
 
Browse and register for camps, and all other recreation programming opportunities at play.barrie.ca. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca 
705-627-2702 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/barrie/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_category_ids=39&viewMode=list
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